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Sported UK are the UK’s largest 
network of community groups 
supporting half a million young 
people to overcome barriers to 
reach their full potential. 
 
Their role is to empower the local 
heroes running these groups by 
providing much needed 
professional expertise, resources, 
and operational support, free of 
charge, to help their group 
survive and thrive. 

We are pleased to announce that 

we have been accepted to be 

members of Sported UK and we 

look forward to working with 

them. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
April-May Newsletter  

 

Welcome to our first newsletter as we look to keep you updated with news 
and events each month. We start by sharing some exciting news we have 
made the decision and decided we will be applying to change our status 
from CIC to CIO over the coming months and we will be looking to appoint 
our trustee’s. 

 We welcome our first trustee, Andy Acton who will be working alongside us as 
we expand and continue to deliver our suicide prevention messages. Andy has 
experience in the charity sector being previously a board member and trustee at 
the 401 foundation and he currently sits on the board of utility 6 a CIC based in 
Scotland. We look forward to working with him and welcome him onboard. 

 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

We launched a new workshop this month that looks at Suicide 

Prevention through three lenses. Awareness, Intervention and 

Postvention. It was great to have six. 

fabulous attendees from clubs such as 

The Aston Villa Foundation, Ipswich 

town, Wigan Athletic, Shrewsbury 

Town. Mansfield Town and TSG Sports 

management company. We had great 

feedback and we now look forward to 

delivering the workshop to clubs and 

organisations within the football 

industry. To find out more about this 

workshop and sign up please visit us at: 

www.sportagainstsuicide.org.uk. 

 

The importance of standing together 

in the fight against online racist 

abuse is never more so important 

than right now. So, we have taken 

decision to support the Kick It Out 

campaign alongside the FA, Premier 

League and many more in a social 

media blackout from Friday 30th 

April to Monday 3rd May. Our support 

services will not be affected, and we 

will continue to check our messages. 

Social Media Blackout 

www.sportagainstsuicide.org.uk 

Together We Create Change 


